
 

 

 

 
Hi Year 4, I hope you are all well and looking forward to the end 
of term and the Summer holidays! This has been a very strange 
year and I am very sorry that we have not been able to end our 
year together in the classroom. I am sure you have missed your 
friends and school over recent weeks but I hope you are looking 
forward to returning to your new year group in September and 
seeing all your friends. 

 

       

 
Next Week’s Home Learning 

Next week I have set some RE to finish off our last topic of the year and some end of year 
activities for you to choose from. The activities encourage you to reflect on your time in year 4 
and look ahead to your time in Year 5. They are art based activities, which I think you will really 

enjoy! 

 

Top Tips for getting ready for Year 5 

 Make a weekly timetable for all the resources you need to take to school each day. For 
example, instruments, homework book (Place this by your front door so that when you leave 
the house each morning you can check you have everything you need) 

 Continue to read a variety of books through the summer, try to challenge yourself! Maybe read 
some poetry or information books as well as fiction. 

 Continue using ‘hit the button’ or ‘rockstars’ to consolidate your times tables. 

 Try to do some creative writing or write a diary. 

 Get a haircut! 

       

 

 Have a great week Year 4! 

 

 


